
SANDBLAST, L.P.
341 S. Third Street, Suite 10

Columbus, Ohio 43215

November 4, 2016

VIA FEDEX
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary
9300 East Hampton Drive
Capital Heights, MD 20743

U.S. POSTAL SERVICE
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary
445 l2 St., S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20554

RE: BNPFT-201 30822 AFV; and BMFFT-201 60729 ALT

Dear Ms. Dortch:

It is hereby respectfully requested that the time for completion of construction of FM
translator W258CK be tolled, retroactively from August 1, 2016. The current expiration date is
December 19, 2016. On August 1, 2016, BMPFT-20160729 ALT was filed requesting a minor
amendment to the W258CK construction permit by moving it under the 250 mile window to
Columbus, Ohio. Due to the filing of a mutually exclusive application for the same channel
requested in BMPFT-20 160729 ALT, Columbus, Ohio channel 236, a three month impasse
occurred. This impasse was resolved on October 28, 2016. A proposed settlement was filed
with the Media Bureau on October 31, 2016. In light of the period that intervened pending
approval of the requested minor modification, it is respectfully requested that the three year time
period to construct W258CK be tolled retroactively from August 1, 2016.

Sincerely,

Percy Squire
rercysquire@gmail.com
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